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Thank you for joining us today.

Acts 2:42-47 NASB
 42 They were continually devoting themselves to

the apostles’ teaching and to fellowship, to the
breaking of bread and to prayer.

 43 Everyone kept feeling a sense of awe; and many
wonders and signs were taking place through the

apostles. 44 And all the believers were together and
had all things in common; 45 and they would sell

their property and possessions and share them with
all, to the extent that anyone had need. 46 Day by
day continuing with one mind in the temple, and
breaking bread from house to house, they were
taking their meals together with gladness and

sincerity of heart, 47 praising God and having favor
with all the people. And the Lord was adding to their

number day by day those who were being saved.
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Isaiah 44-45 contains a prophecy that the
temple in Jerusalem would be rebuilt

during the reign of Cyrus. This prophecy
was fulfilled in 538 B.C., as decreed by
Cyrus. This was known as the second

Temple, and was the Temple Jesus taught
in. It is also the Temple the Samaritan

woman referred to in John 4. Along with
the Samaritan woman, we now understand

where God's temple truly is - within us.



When Jesus prophesied that the temple in
Jerusalem would be torn down and rebuilt
in three days, He was referring to His body
and His resurrection on the third day. Jesus

told the Samaritan woman that worship
would no longer be in the temple in

Jerusalem, but in everyone's heart, in spirit
and in truth.



The apostle Paul confirms this in 

1 Corinthians 3:16: "Do you not know that
you are God's temple and that God's Spirit
dwells in you?" It is amazing to see so many

threads woven throughout the Bible,
culminating in God's plan for His people for

eternity. The emergence of God's temple
from a physical state to a spiritual state is

one of these wondrous threads.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Drew Arnold

SONG LEADER
Ken Whaley
1st PRAYER
James Tidei
2nd PRAYER
Dru Jensen

LORD’S SUPPER
Gary Merritt

READING
David Hogins

CLOSING PRAYER
Bobbie Seals

March 24-26 - Council Bluffs Youth Rally

March 12 - Church potluck after
services in the Fellowship Hall

March 18 @ 8am - Men's Breakfast
in Fellowship Hall
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Brenda Kinsman
Laurie Helgeson

Bill Walker
Lenore Bristol

Elaine Harms
Orlin Wentz

MeKayla Leth
Gary Williams

Adult Class: Calvin Arnold - Fellowship Hall
High School Class: Dan Hirschfeld - Class Room #5

Kids Class: Linda Seals/Mary Munsell - Class Room #2

Adult Class: Wes Seals - Auditorium/Sanctuary
Women’s Class: Beth Crawford- Fellowship Hall
High School Class: James Tidei - Class Room #5

K-6th Grade: Mary Munsell - Class Room #1
Pre-K Class: Linda Seals - Class Room #2

Infant Class: Sarabeth Tidei - Infant Classroom

SONG LEADER
Andrew Hartman

1st PRAYER
Joseph Morrow

READING
Bobbie Seals

PREACHER
Calvin Arnold

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Drew Arnold

SONG LEADER
Skippy Norman

1st PRAYER
Ken Whaley
2nd PRAYER

Scott Helgeson
LORD’S SUPPER

Gary Merritt
READING

Mark Schierling
CLOSING PRAYER

Elton Schmidt

ANY NEWS OR UPDATES?
Please send items for the bulletin to: info@kearneychurchofchrist.org

Stamped & addressed cards for those listed

here and on our prayer list are available in the


south corner of the foyer.

Bill Walker's heart cath on February 27 showed
no problems.  Great news!

Sonny Sidlo fell on Wednesday last week and
has some bruises and soreness. Pray for his

recovery and comfort.

John Foster is undergoing tests to see what can
be done to make the best of what lung function

he has left. They are testing to see if a Bipap
machine would help. Pray for some answers.

Kay Wentz started hospice on Saturday,
December 10. Pray for peace and comfort for

Kay and the entire Wentz family. 

Bobbie Seals had a growth removed on March 3.
He has been told that as of now, he is cancer free.

Prayers for continued health!

Keep these people in your prayers.

CHURCH FAMILY

BIBLE CLASS INFO

PRAYER LIST

Card Corner

Sundays @ 9:30 a.m.

Wednesdays @ 7 p.m.

Serving 03/08
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Sheila Jimenez has asked for prayers for her
mother, Julie Newman, who is in the ICU in North
Platte. She had to have surgery to have a port put

in her chest for dialysis, and she has been
requiring a lot of oxygen. They are going to start
the weaning process in the hope of extubating

her. Continue to keep this family in your prayers!



If you aren't using our online member directory, Realm, please contact Dan to be added to that.

wifi password: kearneychurch

Registration is going to be available soon for summer sessions at
Nebraska Youth Camp. Here are the session dates:

Girls' Camp - June 4-7
Beginner 1 - June 12-14
Beginner 2 - June 15-17
Junior 1 - June 18-24
Junior 2 - June 25-July 1

Intermediate 1 - July 2-8
Intermediate 2 - July 9-15
Senior 1 - July 16-22
Senior 2 - July 23-29
Guys' Camp - July 30-August 2

Directory Update: Scott and Dawn Helgeson have moved to 1541 East 67th Street.

Jeannie Seals will be undergoing some
tests to see if she has the genes for

Alzheimers. Keep her in your prayers. 

Soren Patrick Morrow was born to Joseph and Tori Morrow  at 7:29am on Friday. Mom
and baby are both doing fine. He is 7.3 lbs and 19.5" tall. Congratulations and praise God! 


